
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Friday, March 31, 2023. 

______ There is a yearbook meeting on Monday after spring break for the reporters. 

______ 8th Grade Gateway Reads Committee will meet today in the Library during lunch. 

______ Today is the last day to send your sports pictures to Mrs. Stoskopf. 

 ______ Spring is coming and so is the Gateway Talent Show! If you’re looking for 

something fun to do over Spring Break, gear up your creativity and strategize a plan for 
performing in the Talent Show. We’re looking for musicians, dancers, singers, acrobats, 
jugglers, comedians, artists, ANYONE with an entertaining talent to share! Details for the 
auditions will be announced in April. 
 

______ Artists, it is time for the district Middle School Art Show. Please see the Gateway 

website for submission details. All completed work and forms must be turned in to Mrs. 

Swaney in the Art room no later than April 10 to ensure time for final preparations and 

transportation to the district headquarters by the cutoff date. 

______ Attention all 1st semester Art students, please stop by the Art room before or after 

school this Thursday or Friday to claim your displayed work to take home. All projects that 

had previously been requested to be returned at the end of the school year need to be 

picked up now, as the display space will be used for 2nd semester projects. 

______ Please join us on Monday, April 10th, from 6:00-7:00pm for Family Math Night! We 

will have math games and activities for all to enjoy. The PTSA will be providing cookies 

while supplies last and additional snacks will be for sale from the student store. All students 

must have a guardian present to attend. 

 ______ Gateway, this is our last week to get donations for the American Heart Challenge.  

Thank you to those that have donated already.  Those that have not donated can you 

please try this week to get at least 10-15 dollars in donations.  Let's try to at least get 1000 

dollars by the end of the day.  

______ Spring Break is coming! Take your book on break with you and snap a photo where 
you are reading. Email your picture of your book in an action, scenic, or stay-at-home spot 
and be entered to win our Spring Break photo contest. Stop by the library or check out our 
website for more details. 
 
______ The Student Store will be open today during lunch.  Please remember to practice 

your GUARDIAN characteristics while waiting in line. 

______ Calling all AV members with a passion for leadership! This year's AV club 

founders—and current leaders—are moving up to high school next year, so we will need to 

elect new leaders for the 2023-2024 school year. If you indicated your interest at the last 

meeting, an email will have been sent to you with a form to put your name on the election 

ballots. If you are interested but did not get the chance to sign your name, contact club 

leader Harini Sathishkumar to get the form. Club elections will occur on April 13th  at our 

normal AV meeting time. 



______ Track starts on April 10. If you have already registered, please check your email for 

a message from FinalForms that may require your attention. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!  


